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City of Racine, Wisconsin

September 13, 2022

Board of Waterworks Commissioners:

Mayor Cory Mason
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Alder Natalia Taft
Matthew Rejc

Paul Vornholt
Shannon Powell
Stacy Sheppard
Trevor Jung

SUBJECT: Change Order No. 1 — Contract W-22-1 — 2022 Water Main Replacement — Phase 1

Dear Commissioners:

Submitted for your review and approval is Change Order No. 1 — Contract W-22-1 — 2022 Water
Main Replacement — Phase 1, Five Star Energy Services (Contractor), in the credit amount of

$9,916.00. This change order is for adjustments in quantity, units, & unit prices.

The original contract amount is $499,200.00. Approval of Change Order No. 1 would bring the
total contract amount to $489,284.00. This change order reflects a decrease of 2% on the original
contract amount.

Sincerely,
Michael Gitter

Water Utility Director
MG/jb
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